## Community Input Meetings Park Improvements

Waltham residents are invited to attend a public meeting hosted by Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy and the Recreation Department for the purposes of discussing future designs and park improvements for Prospect Hill Park and Cornelia Warren Park.

Public meetings will be held at Prospect Hill Park, 314 Totten Pond Road on Wednesday, November 14, 2018

Park: Prospect Hill Park

Time: 6:00 p.m.

Consultants: Hedlund Design Group

Park: Cornelia Warren Park

Time: 8:00 p.m.

Consultants: Beals + Thomas, Inc.

Consultants have been contracted by the City of Waltham to provide design services to develop plans and specifications and construction oversight for each project

If you have any questions, please contact the Waltham Recreation Department at 781-314-3475.